Contact us: Office Phone: 231-773-2812 office@connectionpointmi.com
Office hours: Monday - Thursday: 9am-3pm
Lead Pastor Aaron Gregory: aaron@connectionpointmi.com
Children’s Pastor Holly Hazekamp: holly@connectionpointmi.com

Youth Pastor Matthew Spear: matthew@connectionpointmi.com

Director of NCRC Sarah Klassen: sarahk@connectionpointmi.com
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Upcoming Events!

Blood Drive is happening again on
July 27th from 2-7pm. Please
consider signing up! You get a free t-
shirt for your donation! Scan the QR
code to schedule your appointment!

Community Garden is looking for
volunteers! Weeds are growing!!! WE NEED YOU to
remove them! If you are available, please show up on
Tuesday &/or Thursday morning at 9am!

Night Out at the Ballpark! THIS Tuesday, July 12th,
Connection Point Church is going to the West Michigan
Whitecaps game. They are hosting a “Bulletin Night,”
which means that tickets are half off to anyone who has a
church bulletin with them! Visit the link below to register
and pay the church via Venmo, cash or check.

https://connectionpointmi.breezechms.com/form/4af335

Further Reflection for 7/10
1. Read Colossians 1:1-14

2. What jumps out to you from the text?

3. What can we learn about prayer from Paul’s
words in these verses?

4. In what ways has the gospel produced fruit in
your life? How has God used you and the
gospel to produce fruit in the lives of others?

5. From today’s Scripture, what can we
understand about the work of the Holy Spirit?

6. Paul writes about endurance and patience,
why are those so important when it comes to
your faith?

Why do fish like
to eat worms?
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Because they get
hooked on them!

Nothing, it just waved.
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Things You Should Know!

Connect Cards can be found in the seat-back pocket
in front of you! Please fill it out, take it to the
Welcome Center in the Foyer and grab a gift! We
want guests to feel welcome and we hope to see you
again!

Prayer Requests can be submitted via the website
under the Ministries tab. These prayer requests go
directly to Pastor Aaron and are confidential.

Text to Give is available. Please text GIVE to 231-
386-0644 and then follow the instructions given! You
can also give online by visiting
connectionpointmi.com and click the DONATE tab for
a secure transaction. Thanks for supporting our
ministries here at Connection Point.

The Bridge the Gap Fund sign is across from the
Café. If you are interested in giving above your tithes/
offerings there is a giving kiosk at the FOR store.
Please email the church office for more information.
New Church Directory App is available now! If you
need help accessing it please contact the church
office and we can work on getting you set up!

Weekly Gatherings:
Sunday Service: 10:30am
Kids Service: Sundays during 10:30am Service

Youth Group: Sundays from 6-8pm




